
 

Jed Margolin  

From: "Chris Corbin" <CCorbin@Costco.com>
To: <JM@jmargolin.com>
Sent: Monday, February 13, 2012 8:26 AM
Subject: Costco Tire Policy
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Dear Mr. Margolin, 
  
I am responding to your letter to Craig Jelinek.  Consistent with Costco's policy, and 
assuming no issues with wear, suitability and the like, Costco will happily install tires 
you purchased from Costco onto your vehicle.   
  
Sincerely, 
Chris Corbin 
 

  


